
Members of the University Community are hereby informed that the last 
case of polio reported in the state was identified at Ungogo Local 
Government area. In view of that, the Health Department of Ungogo 

Local Government, in line with National and State policy on immunization, wishes 
thto commence a house to house polio immunization exercise from Sunday 29  

ndJanuary to Thursday 2 February, 2017 at New Campus. 

According to the Director, University Health Services, Dr. Maryam S. Waziri, 
“here will also be a team stationed at the New Campus Clinic for parents whose 
children miss the Sunday home visit to take their children on their way home from 
school.”

Therefore parents are advised to give maximum cooperation so that the 
exercise will record high success. 
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